
Introducing  our  Summer  2022
Intern

Colby Mank, intern at Allen Insurance
and Financial, right, and Abe Dugal
of  Allen  Financial,  intern  program
coordinator.

Colby Mank of Union is Allen Insurance and Financial’s 2022
summer intern.

Mank is a senior finance major at Thomas College in Waterville.
He plans to graduate in December.

Allen  Insurance  and  Financial’s  summer  internship  program
creates the opportunity to learn about each of the company’s
insurance and financial planning departments.
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“This internship is a great opportunity for my growth as a
professional,” said Mank. “The Allen team has been welcoming and
encouraging  –  and  they  have  so  much  to  offer.  I’m  looking
forward  to  hands-on  experience  in  three  of  the  areas  I’ve
enjoyed most at college: Investment management, marketing and
risk management.”

Accepting  Applications  for
Internships for Summer 2022
Allen Insurance and Financial is accepting applications for its
2022 summer internship program, which offers a 12-week immersion
into the company’s three insurance divisions (personal, business
and  health)  and  its  financial  planning/investment  management
group.

Applications  from  college  juniors  and  seniors  will  receive
priority review; all applicants will be considered. This is a
paid position, based in Camden.

To  receive  a  copy  of  the  job  description  and  start  the
application  process,  please  email  Jill  Lang  at
jlang@allenif.com.  Interns should expect to start work in late
May or early June 2022 and work through mid- to late August.
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